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In his message to the Domain, Grand Chancellor Michael Sukenick charged his 
team with creating and implementing special projects to help spread Pythianism 
throughout New York.  

Some of the team members decided to use this opportunity to engage the lodges in 
new and different charitable actions.

As  part  of  our  domain's  charitable  actions,  Deputy  Grand  Chancellor  Jeremy 
Seideman (2nd District) organized a food drive to benefit City Harvest.  

City  Harvest  (http://www.cityharvest.org)  is  the  one  of  the  first  food  rescue 
organizations, whose mission is to bring food from people and restaurants to those 
who need it most.  

Lodges collected non-perishable food which was then donated to City Harvest to 
be distributed to those in need.

With the help of  Deputy Grand Chancellor  Brian Kohn (46th District),  Jeremy 
rallied the lodges in Brooklyn, and they have collected over 600 pounds of food in 
a few short weeks to donate to City Harvest for the holidays.

Past Assistant to the Chief Deputy Grand  
Chancellor Sir Barry Wiener (left)  

presents DGC Jeremy Seideman (right)  
with Esquire-Goodfellowship Lodge 

#635's donation of over 175 lbs of food 
for City Harvest.
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